
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears 

Our traditional tale has been Goldilocks this week.  We have been making story maps, 

talking about the characters, acting out the story with props and masks and sequencing the 

story talking about what happened in the beginning, middle and end.  We have also made 

porridge and tasted this.   

 

 

 Maths 

This week we have been learning 

about more and fewer.  The children 

have been using sentence stems to 

say who has more and fewer 

toys/snack etc.  

Dates for the Diary 

 

Tuesday 19th & Weds 20th March – 

Parents evenings 

Mon 18th March – Topaz Class Café 

Thurs 21st March – Sapphire Class Café 

Mon 25th March – Sleep workshop 

Wednesday 27th March  – Break up for 

Easter 
 
 
 
 

 

Phonics 

We have been going over the sounds y,z,zz 

and  qu this week.   

We have been recommending that children 

practise blending with the sounds that we 

are revisiting.  

15th March 2024 

Class Cafes 

Next Monday it will be Topaz class café and on Thursday it will be 

Sapphires café.  Parents are invited to come and share this special 

session with their child.  There will be a range of activities based 

around traditional tales for you to share with your child.  It is a lovely 

session and there will be tea and biscuits!  We do ask for contributions 

towards class resources so please bring some cash!  Thank you! 

 


